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Hello Environmental Commission Members,

| am very pleased to see that the Environmental Commission has written a Resolution
recommending that Natural Features be not only included, but made a priority, in the
Comprehensive Plan and in updating the A2Zero Plan!

| urge you to approve this Resolution at your 4/24/25 meeting and forward it to the
Planning Commission and City Council as soon as possible! | will be happy to write to
those bodies to support the Resolution once they have received it.

Preservation of our existing natural features is critical in the near term, as we attempt
to adapt to a more carbon neutral future.

Thankyou,
Lynn Borset

Ward 5





